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Nursery Summer Term 2 
2024 

Welcome to Summer term 2! 

Last half term, we had a roar-some time learning all about dinosaurs and fossils. We made salt dough fossils, 

had a dinosaur day and planted lots of seeds. We watched our garden bloom and cared for our seeds.  

Our core literacy text this half term is called "The Sea Saw” by Tom Percival; we will be learning all about things 

that we hold dear to us, beaches and journeys. We will be continuing to share a wide range of books, rhymes, 

poems and songs linked to growth, seasonal changes and festivals. In Nursery, we will also be following the 

opportunities that arise from the children’s interests. 

This half term, we have a home learning project. This is an optional piece of learning that the children can 

complete with an adult over the course of the half-term. This is designed to further children’s learning and 

understanding of the topic, as well as develop independent learning and interest. For this half term’s home 

learning project, I am setting them the challenge of ‘interviewing’ a grandparent, relative or family friend 

about the types of games they played when they were little or to find out what televisions, computers, 

cameras, cars, children’s TV programmes etc used to be like. They can record this in any way they want to; 

drawing, writing, photographs or items. If you have any items from the past which you could share with us 

that would be fantastic. 

There will be weekly updates on our Nursery Class page on the school website showing the learning which has 

taken place during the week. We also post regularly to our Class Dojo page.  

We have some exciting enrichment days planned for the half term so please keep watching our pages for more 

information! 

As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. Our overarching school value is Hope. 

The children will be looking at how this value links to our topics and how they can display our value in their 

everyday lives.  If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core 

values, we’d love to hear about it. We will be awarding children who go above and beyond to show our values 

a special award at the end of each term. 

If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Many thanks, 

Miss Falcao, Miss Evans, Mrs Wickwar, Miss Rowley and Mrs Dallow 
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